Kansas City Metro Blue Knights
August 19, 2019
The meeting was called to order by Bill Evans, President. He reported that ten people, 7 motorcycles met for
lunch at Pullman’s in Leavenworth.

We have a planned ride on Saturday September 7" to Warsaw. Those going will meet at the Quik Trip on 291
and 50 Hwy in Lee’s Summit. Kick stands up at 10:00.

The Midwest Regional Conference is in Davenport lowa on September 12 — 15", If you want to ride together,
Meet at the Ouik Trip on 291 North in Liberty, with Kick Stands up at 8:00 am on Thursday. If you are not leaving
until Friday, same time, same place. We will have the September meeting at 9:00 am on the morning of the 15
at conference.

October’s ride will be on October 5™. This will be a lunch ride. Hope to a bring your own lunch at the rest stop.
Time and location will be determined at a later date.

The October meeting will be at Tiff and Jay’s in Lee’s Summit on Monday night October 21°* dinner at 6, meeting
at 7:00. The November 17% meeting is when we will hold the elections and the December meeting is yet to be
decided.

Treasurer Al Pearson gave the following report, Smart Account Deposits : Shirt purchase of $20.00, proceeds
from 50/50 of $15.00 and the Dividend of $1.33 with a balance of $6298.60. The savings account had no activity
with a balance of $100.02. Expenses from Checking Account of $123.99 for the Website cost for the year leaving
the balance in the checking account of $114.62. The balance of all the accounts equals $6513.24. He is still
looking for the best rates on the purchase of the CD.

Al also reported that the registration for International is very low and is encouraging as many as can to attend.
From Mid-Knight New, Safety report: At the MWRC Spring and Fall Conferences the plan is to set up a cone
weaving course.

Quartermaster, Glenn Harmon reported that we still have stuff for Sale but business has been slow.
Past President, Tim Hicks had nothing to report, but was glad to see everyone.

Safety Officer, Stan Rogers reported that there are mostly safety recalls on vehicles. Be sure to check website to
see if your vehicle is listed, you can check by the Vin#. There is a recall on Indian Motorcycles; the dealerships
are to notify owners. Bike nights, if you attend, Please Don’t Drink and Drive, Know your limitations. The
Helmet law was vetoed in Missouri by the Governor

Lou reported on Mary, She had 3 blood clots but is home now. She was sent to Saint Luke’s on the Plaza after
her fall. Lou has also been dealing with Blood Clots as well. He wanted to let everyone know he said Thank you
for the Cards and Prayers.

Carl had back surgery and is home now after rehab and is walking with a walker.
Seeing no further business, meeting was adjourned
Respectfully submitted by

Laura Harmon, assistant to Al Pearson, Secretary



